Greetings!

We hope this letter finds you well, in good spirits, and ready to tackle the tail end of Tourney Season!

This month Ayla and | will be attending Sport Of Kings — please do contact us if you’d like to camp with
us for this event. We’ll also be attending the August Baronial Bevy on August 11, graciously hosted by
Murchadh and Avina at their home in Dexter — one and all are invited to spend a day reconnecting and
relaxing, working on projects, fighting, eating, making music, and enjoying the company of friends. Keep
an eye on the Adiantum Facebook page for full info on this month’s Bevy, and we hope to see you all
there.

We have Event Stewards for Egil’s 2020 — many, many thanks to Durin, Tessina, and Tadgh for stepping
up to run the show next year — that is truly an All-Star team, and we’re very much look forward to
working with them over the coming months. If you would like to volunteer in any capacity for Egil’s
2020, please reach out to them directly — we really do need “all hands on deck” for all of our events, but
especially for Egil’s every year — the scale of the event can overwhelm the staff pretty easily. Please do
get involved — if everyone in the Barony donates a couple of hours of their time over the course of the
event, it makes a very large impact.

Plans for Bear And Apple Championships (October 18-20), in conjunction with the Kingdom Heraldic
and Scribal Symposium, are proceeding as well. This will be hosted at Grove Christian Service Camp in
Dorena, OR. Viscountess Elizabeth Turner de Carlisle is the event steward for this event — again, please
do reach out to her for opportunities to volunteer for this event.

At Bear And Apple, there are a total of 3 Adiantum Championships up for grabs (Heavy Combat,
Thrown Weapons, and Bardic). We would like to encourage any and all to vie for these titles — no
restrictions on residence are in place. If you plan to compete for any of these Championships, please do
declare your intent to us via email (adiantum.coronet@antir.org) or in person.

In closing, we’d love for everyone to keep Yseult and her sister Sharon in their thoughts ...they’re both
walking a long and rough road, and every little bit of goodwill has the potential to help. Yseult...your
family is here, and we’re thinking of you.

Yours, as always, in service,

Evan Dunbar, Baroun Adiantium

Ayla Roth, Baronin Adiantum
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